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Congressional Oversight
Hearings For Stevenson-Wydler
Act

As per our telephone conversation of April 23, I
am enclosing various documents relating to oversight
hearings to be held in the near future in the House of
Representatives concerning the Stevenson-Wydler Act.
I have received these documents from Phil Hamilton who
serves as Congressional Liaison for ASME. It is quite
apparent from our conversation that you are quite
familiar with this legislation and that your comments
would be very helpful. Please refer to the letter
from the Committee on Science and Technology of the
U.S. House Of Representatives dated March 1, 1985 and
provide Phil Hamilton with any comments you may have
concerning the questions listed in that letter. Also
note that written responses can be sent to Carol
Pompliano as mentioned at the end of the letter of
March 1, 1985. Should you so desire, I am sure that
Phil Hamilton would be happy to arrange for your
testifying before the Committee on Science and
Technology of the U.S. House of Representatives and
it is apparent that such will occur in Mayor June.
I realize that you have a forthcoming lengthy trip
to Europe but I trust that sufficient time will remain
for receipt of your written comments in this matter.
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Mr. Fisher and Mr. Oblon wish to pass on their
best wishes and I wish to express my sincere thanks
for your assistance in this matter. Should you have
any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to
contact either myself or Phil Hamilton.

With best regards,

Very truly yours,

OBLON, FISHER, SPIVAK,
McCLELLAND & MAIER, P.C.

~~,

.fZnes D. Hamilton

JDH/mbm
Enclosures: Memorandum of March 12, 1985 from ASME

Letter of March 1, 1985 from ASME
Memorandum of February 8,' 1985 from

William T. Fryer III
Proposed Bill
The Stevenson-Wydler Technology Innovation
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